2003 World Cruise
CRYSTAL SYMPHONY
WONDERSS OF THOE SOUTHERN SEAS

Sunday, January 19, 2003

Dear 2003 Full World Cruisers,

Welcome aboard Crystal Symphony, your home for the next 104 days as we begin our 2003 Wonders of the
Southern Seas World Cruise.

It was indeed a pleasure meeting you last evening at the Gala Dinner and I look forward to getting to know
you better as the days pass here on board. Crystal Symphony will be our home-away-from-home until

May 3, and I look forward to assisting you in any way possible to make your cruise most enjoyable.

There are probably a few envelopes in your staterooms and much for you to read this first day of the cruise,

but with this letter let me highlight an event scheduled for tomorrow morning.

As an introduction to all of you taking the full World Cruise, we have planned a World Cruise Bloody
Mary Party tomorrow, Monday, January 20 at 11:00am in the Starlite Club. Here we will be making
introductions of officers and staff, giving you highlights of what we have in store for you these first 19 days

of the cruise, as well as information on future special events planned just for you.

Additionally, a special invitation has been placed in your stateroom for this evening’s Open House, hosted by
Paul McFarland, your World Cruise Director. It will take place in the Palm Court at 6:30pm. I look for-

ward to meeting with you again at our first Full World Cruiser get-together on board Crystal Symphony.

To each of you, Captain Edvardsen, his officers, staff, and crew extend a very warm welcome to Crystal

Symphony. We look forward to seeing you this evening.

Sincerely,

/)

S iroy C o Mo

Rosemary Barnhart
2003 World Cruise Hostess
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